
From:                                                       Environmental Health
Sent:                                                         02 March 2022 16:48
To:                                                            Publicprotec�onNorth
Cc:                                                             Adkins, Carla
Subject:                                                   FW: Licence for New Inn Amesbury ref WK/202202613

 
 

-----Original Message-----
From: 

 Sent: 02 March 2022 16:38
 To: Environmental Health <publicprotec�onwest@wiltshire.gov.uk>

Cc: 
 Subject: Licence for New Inn Amesbury ref WK/202202613

 
I wish to object to the anyone having the licence at the New Inn so it can stay open a�er 12am The an�-social
behaviour in Amesbury has been appalling but much be�er since the New Inn was closed.

 The new hours are not in keeping with a residen�al village The loud music from this pub has been dreadful
Amesbury has been ruined by the drinking hrs and bad behaviour causing the residents of this village a great
deal of anxiety especially considering the amount of re�rement homes that have been built.

 I formally object to this licence.
 Best

 church street
 Amesbury

 
Sent from my iPad
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